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 Curriculum: 

English 
 

We are going to be looking at letter 
writing before exploring poetry and 
performing some in class.  

Curriculum: 

Science 
 

Our new topic is called ‘habitats’. We 
will be learning about different habitats 
with a particular focus on mini-beasts.  
 

We will also be designing and making 
our own bug hotels.  

Curriculum: 

Theme 
 

In geography we will be exploring our 
wonderful world - looking at continents, 
climates and in detail at three  
contrasting countries.  

 
 
RE 
 

We will be thinking all about special 
books that are used in different religions. 

Reminders/Key dates: 
 

Last day of term 
Tuesday 19 December 
 

Spring term 
4 January - 29 March 
 
WOW Day! 
15 January 
Children need to wear school uniform 
as usual and bring a 2 litre plastic bottle. 
 

Reminder 
Please make sure your child has the 
appropriate outdoor PE kit as we   
continue to do outside PE.  
 

Please make sure that long hair is tied 
up. 
 

If your child wears tights please supply 
a pair of short socks in their PE bag. 

Curriculum: 

Maths 
 

Our main areas of learning are  
multiplication, division and data handling.  

 
 
 

Computing 
 

We will be turning ourselves into  
programmers to input data into different 
floor robots.     

Curriculum: 

Specialist Subjects 
 

Our indoor PE lessons will be focusing 
on gymnastics. We will create our own 
routines using different movements. For 
our outdoor PE we will be returning to 
multi skills.  
 

In music we will be studying different 
music and learning songs linked to  
habitats. 

What we have been up to: 

In Year 2 we have been….. 

Learning about instruction 

writing and had a great time 

following instructions to 

make a jam sandwich!  


